Job Title
Name
xxxxxx@bournemouth.ac.uk 

Direct line +44 (0) 1202 96xxxx
Ref: SL/Attendance/1
Date: xxxxxx
Title Forename Surname

Address 1

Address 2

Address 3

Address 4

Postcode

Dear Forename

Programme Title

I understand that you have [missed several timetabled sessions (on the unit xxxx)/failed to meet assignment deadlines/have been absent for 10 days of work from your placement/ other non-attendance issue] without prior arrangement. 
It is important that you tell us if you are experiencing any problems that are affecting your ability to attend or are likely to affect your performance on the programme. We will always be sympathetic to absences where these are for genuine reasons - but it is in your interest to keep us informed if you are facing difficulties, or to let us know in advance that you will not be able to attend. Any sensitive information will of course be treated confidentially.
If your [absence/failure to submit] was due to illness, please inform either [your Programme Support Officer/ Placement Coordinator] or myself immediately. You will also need to provide us with a medical certificate or doctor’s letter and you may need to submit an Exceptional Circumstances Form to the Assessment Board before the specified deadline. The Exceptional Circumstances Policy and Procedure is available at https://intranetsp.bournemouth.ac.uk/pandptest/6j-exceptional-circumstances-including-extensions-policy-and-procedure.pdf
If your [absence/failure to submit] was for any other reason please contact me on (tel or email) so that we can discuss your situation in confidence.

For international students insert: Your current residence status in the UK is based on your being enrolled as a full-time student in the UK. We are legally obliged to inform the Home Office if you withdraw. Should this occur, if you wished to extend your leave to remain in the UK in the future, you would need to explain your withdrawal from the course and prove that you returned to your home country in order to comply with the requirements of your Tier 4 student visa. If you are intending to withdraw please seek further advice from the Immigration Compliance and Advice Team at askBU as soon as possible.
The University has a range of facilities and support available for students and information about these is available on the University website (www.bournemouth.ac.uk) or from askBU (email askBUstudents@bournemouth.ac.uk or tel (01202) 969696.

Staff in the Students’ Union Information and Advice Service are also available to offer independent advice and assistance on a range of University and non-university issues. They can be contacted on studentadvice@bournemouth.ac.uk or tel (01202) 965778/9.

I look forward to hearing from you shortly.

Name

[Programme Leader / Programme Coordinator] Cc: File

